
Bishop Unified School District

Free Summer Meal Pickup

Beginning June 10,2024

Meals are available to all children ages 0 - 18.

Meals can be picked up at Bishop Elementary School in front of the cafeteria on

Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays from 12:30 - 1:30pm. Meals will be bagged and

each eligible child will receive a bag containing will 2 breakfast meals and 2 lunch

meals.

All families are encouraged to take advantage of these free meals for their children

regardless of where your child attends school.

P;ease note, students attending summer school programs at Bishop Elementary are

not eligible as they are receiving meals as part of their summer programs.
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